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August 9, 2021 

Dear Chaffey College Student Panthers:  

Welcome back to the fall 2021 semester! We hope that you had a safe and healthy summer and are 
ready to kick off a new semester. We realize how challenging the last 18 months have been, and we 
appreciate you choosing Chaffey College for your educational goals. 

As you may know, approximately 15 percent of our classes this fall will be in-person or hybrid, and all 
others will be in an online format.  No matter how you plan to learn, Chaffey will be there to help our 
Panthers through the fall semester. To help you begin your fall term, Chaffey College is excited to offer 
the following to you: 

• Campus Store Grants for ALL Students: We want to help you pay for your books, cover 
expenses for your supplies, or support whatever you need to be ready for your classes. In order 
to access your grant, visit the Campus Store (Rancho Cucamonga campus) and present your 
Chaffey ID. If you do not have a student ID, you can bring another form of identification, such as 
your class schedule.  This grant is available to you through December 18, 2021. 

You may also use this grant through the Campus Store website. If using the website, select 
“Department Charge” in the Payment Option Drop-Down Window, and then enter your Student 
ID number. 

o If you enroll in 10 units or more, you will get $500 to use at the Campus Store 
throughout the term 

o If you enroll in 9 units or fewer, you will get $250 to use at the Campus Store 
throughout the term 

      Remember, the more units you have, the more funding support Chaffey College can provide! 
 

• FREE WIFI:  Chaffey College is providing WIFI access via its parking lots at all three campuses.  
o Rancho Cucamonga Lots:  R4, R18, and R19 
o Fontana: F1 
o Chino: C4 

 
• Loaner Chromebooks and WIFI Hotspots: Students enrolled in the fall term can request a loaner 

Chromebook or WIFI Hotspot to use to help with their technology needs. As long as you are 
enrolled at Chaffey College, you can continue using the device.  

o All requests for a loaner Chromebook and/or WIFI hotspot can be made here or via 
the homepage of the Chaffey College website (chaffey.edu) 
 

• FREE PARKING: Parking permits are not required for fall 2021.  No need to pay for metered 
parking or parking permits.  
 

• FREE LUNCH: Starting Monday, August 16, at all three campuses, Chaffey College is providing 
students who are on-campus taking classes, with a free-boxed lunch and drink. Just show your 
Chaffey ID, registration or panther email to show you are a student (electronic is fine).  

https://eposweb-327.sequoiars.com/ePOS?form=shared3/gm/merch.html&cat=367&store=327&design=327
https://chaffey.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_br7ZEScuh3RLS5v
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o Rancho Cucamonga will serve lunch at the Dining Commons from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
o Fontana will serve lunch in its Student Lounge from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
o Chino will serve lunch in its Student Lounge from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 

It is our hope that these additions to your fall semester experience will be helpful to you. All of us at 
Chaffey College want you to know that we are excited to have you, and we want you to feel supported 
whether you are on our campuses, or in our online classes.    

We also want to clarify the most up-to-date face covering requirements. 

• All students MUST wear a face covering when in any Chaffey College facility and when in class. 
This is regardless of vaccination status. 

• When outdoors on campus, all unvaccinated students should wear a face covering except when 
eating/drinking. We ask all students, regardless of vaccination status, to have a face-covering 
ready to put on in case they encounter another person within close proximity.  

• Although there is currently no mandatory vaccine requirement in place for our on-site students, 
student athletes must show proof of full vaccination in order to travel/participate in away 
games. Students participating in off-site apprenticeships, internships, cooperative education, 
and clinicals are required to show proof of full vaccination as well.  Students can submit their 
proof of full vaccination to susan.hardie@chaffey.edu. 

• For more information on our Safe Return practices and guidelines, please visit Chaffey College’s 
COVID-19 website.  

We appreciate your cooperation as we safely return to our campuses. Remember, it takes all of us 
working together, to ensure we maintain a healthy campus for all of us to enjoy and thrive.  

Have a great fall semester! 

 

Alisha Rosas 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services and Strategic Communications  

mailto:susan.hardie@chaffey.edu
https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/index.php

